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To:   CPUC/BLM 
      c/o Aspen Environmental Group 
      235 Montgomery Street, Suite 935 
      San Francisco, CA 94104 
 
Date: 4/11/2008 
 
From:       Jacob Armstrong 
      Senior Transportation Planner 
      California Department of Transportation - District 11 
      4050 Taylor Street MS-240 
      San Diego, CA 92110-5406 
 
Subject:    Additional Comments on Sunrise Powerlink Draft EIR/S 
 
Caltrans recommends that potential impacts to community character and to 
local and regional economic activities (including effects to tourism), 
which could occur as the result of project-related activities within state 
right of way, be addressed within the Final EIR/S for the Sunrise 
Poweerlinnk project. If Caltrans determines that there is a potential for 
such impacts to occur as the result of project-related work, and this 
potential has not been addressed in the FEIR/S, Caltrans may request 
additional studies or documentation to be provided at the time of the 
Sunrise Powerlink proponent's encroachment permit application to work 
within state right of way. 
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